
 

Government 
Administrative Office 

Announcement 

POSITIVE COVID TEST  
 

There has been a positive COVID-19 case at the Norbert Hill 
Center, located at N7210 Seminary Rd. in Oneida, WI. 
 
Out of an abundance of precaution, we are notifying the   
public of this positive case, so that anyone who may have  
visited this location, starting Tuesday, November 29, 2022, 
can monitor themselves symptoms. 
 
Thank you for your attention, and questions regarding this   
notice can be directed to Lisa Summers - OBC Area Manager 
at 920-869-4447 or at lsummer2@oneidanation.org.  


